
 
To The Commissioners 
 
 
  
I, Judy Nunn, write to express my concern regarding the review of Australia's copyright 
laws by the Productivity Commission.  As an author, I strongly believe that Australia 
needs to maintain its current Territorial Copyright laws.  Our country has a strong, vibrant 
publishing industry and we need to protect it - in particular the 30/90-day rule must be 
maintained. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
Judy Nunn 
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